
 
October 8, 2021 

 
THE BOIL WATER NOTICE IS LIFTED 

 
VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 

Water District  
15-36 Hawthorne Drive 

7-37 Pine Hill Road 
Green Road 

 
 
Customers from 15-36 Hawthorne Drive; 7-37 Pine Hill Road and all of Green Road were 
notified on September 29, 2021, of a water main break resulting in loss of water pressure and 
were advised to Boil Water. We are pleased to report that the problem has been corrected and 
that it is no longer necessary to Boil Water.  We apologize for any inconvenience and thank 
you for your patience. 
 
 
As always, you may contact the Village Water Department at (845) 783-4622, Village Hall at 
(845) 782-2600 or the Orange County Health Department at (845) 291-2331 with any 
comments or questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
State Water System ID#: NY3510641     Date:  October 8, 2021 

 


